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_________________________________________________________________________

                                                                                                       Friday 6th September 2024
Year 4 Residential Trip to Grittleton House

Tuesday 6th May to Friday 9th May 2025
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Following the successful trip to Grittleton House in the last three years, we are excited to be able to offer an opportunity to go on a residential trip for 3 nights to the same venue. It is near Chippenham and only a 45-minute journey there by coach. Children will be given the opportunity to experience many activities during the four days.

Plans for the week are yet to be finalised but the activities could include:

· Archery

· Body zorbing

· Bushcraft

· Crate challenge

· Den building

· Fencing

· Tree climbing

· Water wars

The cost of this trip is £328, which includes accommodation, travel, and all the activities. If your son/daughter is entitled to free school meals the cost will be £193. A non-refundable deposit of £50 will need to be paid before September 30th with the following balances and deadlines:
· 1st Payment of £69.50 (£35.75 free school meals) by 31st October 2024

· 2nd payment of £69.50 (£37.75 free school meals) by 30th November 2024

· 3rd payment of £69.50 (£37.75 free school meals) by January 31st 2025

· 4th Payment and final payment of £69.50 (£37.75pp) by February 28th 2025

Organising trips involves a process of demonstrating that health and safety issues have been considered and addressed and also appropriate risk assessments have been completed and signed off by school leaders. Therefore, if any child behaves inappropriately in school prior to the trip, then they may not be able to attend. Any money paid may not be refunded. 
Please note that there is a limit of 24 places for this trip - places will be offered on a first come, first served basis. If you would like your child to attend this trip, please complete the slip and return it to the school office as soon as possible. They will be able to let you know if your child has a place on the trip.
Kind regards,

Mr. Glenn Sedgwick

Year 3 class teacher and Grittleton House trip leader

Year 4 Residential Trip to Grittleton House, Tuesday 6th May to Friday 9th May 2025
I would like my child _____________________ Class ____ to go on the Year 4 residential trip to Grittleton House, Tuesday 6th May to Friday 9th May 2025
Signed _____________________________ (parent/guardian) __________ (date)

Please return this slip to the school office as soon as possible.
______________________________________________________________________
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